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Bookmark contest returns to LLLC
The Friends of the Lafayette Library and Learning Center invite all Lafayette K-8 students to create an
original bookmark illustrating a favorite book. Entry forms will be distributed to Lafayette public schools and
St. Perpetua School. Additional forms will be available at the Lafayette Library and the Friend's Corner Book
Store. The contest opens on Feb. 11 and all entries are due at the Library by March 4. Winners will be
announced on April 27 at the Library and winning bookmarks will be on display at the Library and bookstore
as well as handed out to Library patrons.

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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